## Middle School Supply list

3" - 4" Binder (make sure it is a sturdy one) 8 pack of dividers Pencil pouch with holes so that it can be inserted into the binder Loose Leaf Paper (wide or college ruled) Index cards (lined) 4 composition books (keep a few extra at home if you fill these during the year) **Pencils** Black or blue pens (no other colors are allowed for your work) Red pen Highlighter Colored pencils (8-12 count only) Scissors Glue stick 1 box Kleenex 1 roll paper towels Hand sanitizer (last names A-L) Clorox wipes (last names M-Z) Headphones or earbuds to use with iPads (not noise cancelling)

## Spanish Supply List

1 plain yellow pocket folder

1 plain orange pocket folder

Index cards (unruled)

Wide-ruled paper



Dear Middle School Parents,

Next year, we will be instituting a binder system in middle school. This is in an effort to improve the organization skills of our students and to instill good organizational habits for high school and beyond. The binder will be one of your child's primary learning tools, making sure that all supplies get from class to class and from school to home. Mrs. Quisenberry has used this system with students in the past (including her own children) with good success. Your child's homeroom teacher will help your student set up the binder system when school begins, so there's no need to worry about getting things organized at home!

In order to correctly implement this binder system, your child will need a 3" – 4" binder. The binder can be a plain, office style binder or a zippered style binder. Your student will also need a pencil pouch that has holes at one side so that it can be inserted into the binder. We'll add an assignment notebook, paper, dividers, and a few extras to have a complete organizational system.





The binder system will be further explained over the first days of school and at the parent open house. If you have questions over the summer about the supplies needed or would like recommendations, feel free to email Mrs. Quisenberry at <a href="mailto:nquisenberry@stritacatholicschool.com">nquisenberry@stritacatholicschool.com</a>. We look forward to helping your child become a well organized, responsible middle school student in the fall!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Quisenberry and Mr. Hughes

St. Rita Middle School Team